
Town of Lyme 

Recreation Commission Meeting 

April 4, 2022, 6:00 PM 

Present:  Dina Cutting, Judith Brotman (selectman representative), Curtis Shepard, Chris Pratt.  
 
Chair Cutting opened the meeting at 6:00 pm. 
 

1. Discussion focused on the shared use of the outdoor Tennis Courts for tennis and pickle-
ball. It was decided that the courts will be reserved for pickle-ball use two (2) times a 
week for three (3) hours, probably on Wednesday and Sunday.   

2. Court rules were reviewed and updated. 
3. Signs will be posted on the entrance to the courts referencing the recreation area rules 

and the court reserved times.  The rules may be enforced by recreation commission 
members or the Lyme police. 

4. A grant is being worked on for Community/gymnasium floor resurfacing. Unfortunately, 
by law the Recreation Commission cannot use their funds for any school property 
expenses. The Recreation Commission has offered to apply for a grant for the school. This 
grant will be a school grant.  

5. A suitable new float continues to be elusive – but after additional research a new one will 
be ordered! 

6. The recreation policy will have a clarification added to it, stating that the recreation 
commission supports adult sports, but will not be purchasing equipment, uniforms or 
other materials for the adult sports. 

7. Mr. Pratt moved to authorize the expenditure of up to $2,000 for upkeep (grub control, 
fertilizing, aeration, etc.) of the ball field at the Post Pond recreation facility.  Mr. Shepard 
seconded the motion.  Voted unanimously in favor of the motion. 

8. The Commission discussed the necessity of background checks for coaches.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 pm.   
Next meeting is tentatively scheduled for April 25, 2022 at 6:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Judy Brotman 


